
 
 

 
 
CITY OF HARTFORD 
COUNTY OF VAN BUREN  
STATE OF MICHIGAN 
RESOLUTION 2022 - 017 
 
APPROVING A CHARITABLE GAMING LICENSE 

At a Regular meeting of the City of Hartford Commission, called to order by Mayor Richard A. Hall on August 
22, 2022 at 7:30p.m. 

The following resolution was offered:   

Moved by Commissioner ______________ and supported by Commissioner _____________.   

WHEREAS, the Greater Hartford Area Chamber of Commerce has requested to hold a raffle within the City; 
and  

WHEREAS, the City Commission of the City of Hartford has considered the request to hold a raffle from 
October 2022 through December 2022; and 

WHEREAS, the City Commission of the City of Hartford has determined that the Greater Hartford Area 
Chamber meets the requirements as a nonprofit organization operating in the community for the purpose of 
obtaining a Charitable Gaming License from the State of Michigan; and 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the City Commission of the City of Hartford approves the 
applicants, request to hold a raffle in the City; and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT, the City Commission of the City of Hartford supports the Greater 
Hartford Area Chamber’s application to the State of Michigan’s Charitable Gaming Division.   

YEAS:  
NAYS:  ABSENT:  
 
RESOLUTION DECLARED ADOPTED 

________________________________ 
DATE: August 22, 2022                                              RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, City Clerk 
 

I RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, Clerk for the City of Hartford, do hereby certify that the foregoing is a true copy of a Resolution duly 
adopted by the City Commission of the City of Hartford during a meeting held on August 22, 2022 

        __________________________________________________ 
         RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, City Clerk 

 City of Hartford 
19 West Main Street 

Hartford MI 49057 
 


